
    

 

 
                
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Honorable Council Members 

   

FROM: Helmin J. Caba, Mayor 

 

DATE:  October 30, 2023 

RE:   Employee Work Anniversaries in November 2023 

 

As we approach November, I'd like to highlight our municipal staff members who will be celebrating 

their work anniversaries next month. Their dedication greatly benefits our city.  

Please take a moment to review the list of these employees. Publicly recognizing their achievements at 

the next council meeting would mean a lot to them and demonstrate our appreciation for their service. 

I also request that this message be included in the November 8, 2023, City Council agenda.  

Let's honor their milestones. I appreciate your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Caba  

 

Helmin J. Caba, Mayor 

                                           Office of the Mayor 

  CITY OF PERTH AMBOY 
 



November 2023 WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

 

30+ 

Acela David, Chief Accountant, Finance Department, 36 years 

 

20+ 

Edward Mullen, Fire Chief, Fire Department, 21 years 

 

15+ 

Juan Correa Jr., Police Officer, Police Department, 18 years 

Edwin Perez Jr., Supervising Mechanic, Department of Public Works, 18 years 

Elliot Vazquez, Senior Maintenance Repairer, Parking Utility, 16 years 

Dana, Spindel, Dispatch 911, Police Department,  15 years 

 


